
May 19, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Mattawan Families, 

We hope this message finds you safe and well following the recent storms. Our thoughts are 

with all who have been impacted, and we extend our heartfelt wishes for a smooth recovery 

across our community. 

Due to the storm's effects, our district is currently without internet access and cannot 

receive incoming calls through our usual phone lines. To ensure families can still reach us, 

we are sharing our backup emergency contact numbers for each building, the Central Office, 

and Transportation. 

Please note: each number is a single line, so we kindly ask for your patience if you are 

unable to get through right away. We will do our best to respond as quickly as possible. 

Emergency Contact Numbers by Location: 

• Early Childhood Education Center (ECEC): 269-550-7614 

• Early Elementary School (EES): 269-762-1436 

• Later Elementary School (LES): 269-762-0248 

• Middle School (MS): 269-762-0319 

• High School (HS): 269-762-2873 

• Central Office: 269-762-2933 

• Transportation: 269-998-6716 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we work through these 

challenges. We will provide updates as service is restored. 

 


